
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
The next time we see you it will be at our fantastic new building on Union Road! Handover of the new building will be tak-
ing place next week (due to a couple of minor delays) and my staff and I will be working hard to get everything ready for 
when you arrive in September.  
 
We have sent home homework packs for all children so please ensure that your child completes these, as well as reading 
a book during every single day of the holidays.  
 
I wish you all well for the summer and look forward to seeing you all again for our first day back on Monday 10 September.  

Kind Regards,  

 

NEWSLETTER 
Wednesday 18 July 2018 

Mr Raheel Akhtar 
Headteacher 

Certificates and prizes were awarded to our attendance superstars for the year. As you can see, lots of children 
are making sure they come into school regularly. Congratulations to all of them!  

ATTENDANCE SUPERSTARS 

ALL CHILDREN IN SCHOOL UNIFORM EVERY DAY PLEASE! 

SPORTS DAY  

We had a fantastic Sports Day! The children all tried their best and showed 
great sportsmanship. A huge thank you to all the parents who came along to 
support, it was wonderful to see so many of you there.  
 
Congratulations to the winning teams who you can see in these pictures with 
their medals.  


